
 

Thursday, September 8, 2022      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

STATEMENT ON DEATH OF HER MAJESTY QUEEN ELIZABETH II 
 

The Town of Rocky Mountain House Council is saddened to learn about the death of Her 
Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, today, Sept. 8, 2022. 

The Town of Rocky Mountain House joins with the people of Canada, the Commonwealth, the 
United Kingdom, and the world in mourning the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, 
Queen of Canada. 

As the longest-reigning monarch in British history, Queen Elizabeth II served the people of her 
country and Commonwealth for over 70 years. Her devotion to her office combined with her 
dignity and grace were much admired. 

The Town of Rocky Mountain House offers its deepest condolences to the family and friends of 
Queen Elizabeth II, and to the people of the United Kingdom and the Commonwealth as a 
whole. 

 

Note: In accordance with Government of Canada Flags at Town-owned buildings will be half-
masted until sunset of the day of the Late Queen’s funeral. Flags will be raised on the day of 
proclamation of the new monarch (date to be determined). 
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